In Science, we will be learning about living things and their habitats. We are excited to be furthering our science learning through our visit from the Ely Animal Man on 19th April.  
Our Art this half term will be linked to habitats and we will be looking at the work of Henri Rousseau. In music we will be 









I will survive…

SATS:
Year 2 SATS will be taking place before May half term. Whilst we have to do these assessments, we aim to keep them as low key as possible. The children will sit them in a relaxed environment with as limited pressure as possible. 

    


Reminders:
PE will be Multi-sports on Wednesday afternoons so please ensure your child has their PE kit at school on Fridays. 

    


Links to previous learning…
We will be continuing to develop our descriptive writing skills this half term. For our Theme learning, we will be building on the Science knowledge learnt in Year 1 about animals to focus on their habitats. 

How to support your child at home:  
Regular reading at home would be extremely helpful. I will attach some questions to ask when reading with your child to help improve their comprehension skills. 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to speak with me. Thank you in advance for your support. 
Mrs Stopps




[bookmark: _GoBack]In English, we will be exploring one of my favourite books; The Bog Baby by Jeanne Willis. We will be focusing on developing stamina for writing and continue developing our descriptive writing.
We will also be using a variety of books to continue our focus on reading skills. 
Spellings will be sent home each week and practised in school daily. Spelling tests will be on Friday morning. 

Rabbit Class
Our new learning theme for this half term is…
“I will survive…
Our learning will be focused on habitats. Most of our learning will be linked to our main theme, although some subjects i.e. Maths, will continue to be taught separately.
We hope to have an exciting half term of learning! 
Dates for your diary:  
19th April: Ely Animal Man visit

We will look be looking at fractions and time this half term. 
We will be finding fractions of shapes and numbers.
If you can it would be very helpful to talk to your children about the times of your daily routine at home. We will be focussing on o’clock and half past to start with building up to quarters and five minutes.
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